
 

 

 
 
January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Canteen Price Changes 
 
Over the past 18 months, the prices we have to pay for the food and drinks for the canteen 
provision have gone up significantly.  Up until this point, we have managed to keep the prices 
that are charged to students unchanged and absorb these cost increases, as we understand 
that the cost of living crisis has been difficult for families.  However, we are now at a point where 
the canteen needs to increase its prices in order to keep the full range of food, snacks and 
drinks viable. 
 
Prices will eventually be going up by 20p to £2.60 for full meals and by 20p to £2.20 for hot 
pasta options.  Larger snack options such as baguettes, hot baps, cold pasta pots and burgers 
will be going up by 15p, however all of these items will remain at less than £2.  Smaller items 
and cold drinks will be going up by 10-15p. 
 
To help families deal with these increases they will be staggered with a smaller price increase in 
April (after the Easter break) and with the full increases as outlined taking effect from 
September 2024.   
 
Full current price lists are always available on the school meals page of the school’s website 
https://www.aylshamhigh.com/ahsschoolmeals. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
L Wilcox 
Head of Finance 
 

https://www.aylshamhigh.com/ahsschoolmeals

